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Reflection
[bookmark: _GoBack]	This “Self-Introduction” project was very interesting. I never knew how difficult it would be to just record myself until this project. It felt very awkward to record a video of me introducing myself. It was also pretty difficult not laugh in the video. Though, I still found it funny watching the video afterwards.  From this project, I learned that I need to work on my eye-contact because throughout the whole video I was staring at everything but the camera. The second thing I need to work on is my enunciation because I tend to mumble a lot. Lastly, I think it would’ve been best if I wrote what I was going to say on paper beforehand because I kept saying “uhhs and uhmms” in the video. 
	I’m not confident in my public speaking skills, so I hope by the end of this speech class those skills will improve. I would love to be able to stand in a crowd and deliver a speech confidently, too.  I really dislike speaking out in large crowds. My voice is pretty low, so it can be difficult for me to speak up especially when I’m nervous. I want to enjoy speaking in public places not dread it.
